
 
   
Ms Masters MA (Hons) FRTPI contact: S Pharoah 
c/o Charlotte Glancy 
Programme Officer 
Banks Solutions 
80 Lavinia Way 
East Preston 
West Sussex 
BN16 1DD 

direct line: 01372474827 
e-mail: spharoah@elmbridge.gov.uk 
my ref: COUD001 
your ref: ID001 

  28 September 2023 
 
Dear Ms Masters, 
 
Elmbridge Local Plan Examination – Council response to the Inspectors initial 
letter  
 
Further to your initial letter (ID-001) to the Council on 14 September 2023 please find 
enclosed the following documents: 
 

- Statement of Common Ground with Natural England (CD028) 
- Thames Basin Heaths Avoidance and Mitigation Strategy 2023 (ENV009) 
- SANG Options Assessment 2023 (ENV011) 
- Heritage Impact Assessment (ENV006) 

 
These documents and this letter will be published shortly on the examination library 
on the Council’s website.   
 
Further to the Statement of Common Ground (SoCG) with the Environment Agency 
(EA) (CD036), discussions are ongoing with the EA regarding the finalisation of the 
SoCG. A meeting is being arranged with the EA to agree timescales moving forward. 
The Council will keep you updated on progress.  
 
The Council is currently working through the other questions and clarifications raised 
in your initial letter (ID001) involving responding to, and preparing the necessary 
documents, as requested. The Council will provide a full response and the additional 
documents no later than 10 November 2023.  
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Kim Tagliarini 
Strategic Director, Place and Community 


